
    
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Business & Community Leader, 
 
 
As the Tri City Mayors we will be holding a ceremony to honor our area 
Korean War Veterans on Thursday September 14th at the UAW hall on 
Chevrolet Boulevard at 6 P.M.  
 
We will present proclamations to all our Veterans followed by coffee and 
dessert.  The UAW Local 1005 has generously donated their time on the 
committee, along with the hall and coffee for attendees.  
 
Our committee also would like to purchase a commemorative gift for each 
Veteran to take home with them. We are expecting over 100 veterans for this 
event, so, we are asking you, as one of the leaders in our communities to 
help with a monetary donation. The donation is tax deductible and checks 
can be made out to the VFW Post 1974. If you would like to mail it please 
send it to: 
                                   
                                    The VFW Post 1974  
                                    4305 Woodrow Avenue 
                                    Parma, Ohio 44134 
 
If you have any questions or would like us to pick up your donation please 
contact Jeannie Roberts 440-885-8181 or Tom Mastroianni at 440-885-8812. 
 
 
                                                Thank You, 
 
 
 
 
Michael P. Byrne                         Timothy J. DeGeeter             Richard P. Dell'Aquila 
  Parma Heights                                   Parma                                 Seven Hills 


